
We are  
staying inside  

to stay safe 

 If you don’t feel well please do not knock on the door. 

If you do knock and we don’t answer,  
please leave any deliveries or parcels near the door.

Hope to see you  
safe and healthy again soon!

We have loved ones at risk of catching  
COVID-19 (coronavirus), who are more likely  

to get really sick if they get it.  

If you’d like to talk to us, please call us on:


